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‘Off by heart’ Poetry Competition – correct date 

Last week we shared a new date to our annual school diary called the ‘Off by heart’ Poetry 

Competition which we are very excited about. However, the wrong date was put for the final. 

We apologise for this. The final will take place in our reading assemblies on Tuesday 7th 

February. A selection of age-appropriate poems have now been posted on the Google 

Classrooms, but children are also welcome to learn a poem of their choice. We hope your 

children are having fun practising their poems at home.  

Online Safety:  

This week's online safety guide is about Group Chats. We hope you find it useful. If you 

would like any further support with how to keep your child safe online then please take 

advantage of your free account: http://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/robin-hood-primary-

school , complete your details and select “I am a: Parent/Carer” as your account type. 

Once you have registered, you will be able to access the “Online Safety for Parents and Carers’ 

course and National Online Safety’s Resources. 

Parking 

Can we please remind parents and carers who park on The Rowans to be mindful of driveways 

and pathways as several residents have contacted us and the police about the situation. We 

do not want to be in the position where we have to keep the gate closed. To ease the 

congestion around school, we have managed secure an agreement with both The Halfway 

House and The Gardeners that parents and carers can park in their cark parks at drop off 

and pick up times; please try and use this facility if you are able. 

SEN 

Please find attached details of the Leeds Autism Family Support.  

Thank you as always for your continued support, 

Mrs Harris 
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